From: Eileen Willmott
Sent: 19 December 2018 23:49
To: Planning
Subject: Tree comments etc from DPCAAC 19/12

Dear Tree Officers and Planners,

List 507

2018/5908/T Boscastle House T object to the felling of the Irish Yew (T3) in the front

garden.
It is a small tree, but looked healthy, and should be allowed to grow and

be correctly maintained.

Merry Christmas and a Happy and Healthy New Year,
Thank you for all your hard work,
Eileen Willmott



